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 As a school we are required to declare how many school 
employees (if any) have a gross annual salary of £100,000 or more 
in increments of £10,000.  This does not apply to any staff members 
at Clifton Primary School. 

 Here is a link to the webpage which is dedicated to the schools 
financial benchmarking service - follow the prompts to find our 
school’s specific page 

 
 

https://schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk/
https://schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk/

